Hello,
We have had a meeting today and this is our plan for remote learning this week and
next.

For the next two weeks we will be sending daily work out on Google Classroom and
via email. Google classroom is new to us as well as yourselves so we will be
learning together!

The children are expected to be learning for 3 hours a day and we will be providing
lessons to facilitate this; this will mostly consist of a phonics, literacy, numeracy and
theme each day. Some lesson starters will be via a PowerPoint, video or live Zoom.

Work will need to be sent back to us every day, by 3.00pm, for us to check it. Please
send their work via Google Classroom. This could be in the format of a document, a
video or a photograph of the work. If it is a paper based task could we please have a
photo just of their work. We will be providing feedback on a Friday but will be
available for any issues during the week; when we can.

Now that we have the use of Google Classrooms, we do not need to be using
Instagram messaging as you can send us messages on the relevant assignment or
by our class email. We will share and celebrate a selection of children's work on
Instagram once a week.

From next week we will be teaching the start of some numeracy and literacy lessons
on Zoom so your children will need to be available for those.

Numeracy will take place at 9.30 am Monday - Thursday for Group 1 and 10.00am
for Group 2. Please see Google Classrooms for which group your child is in.

We will let you know at the beginning of the week when literacy will be carried out
live.

Keep well and safe.

Kind Regards,
Mrs Sim and Miss Wills



